
December 2, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: Timothy F. Hagan, Director 
Division of Contracts and Property Management 
Office of Administration 

FROM: Frank J. Congel, Director 
Incident Response Operations

SUBJECT: MANAGEMENT DIRECTIVE AND HANDBOOK 11.7, "NRC 
PROCEDURES FOR PLACEMENT AND MONITORING OF WORK 
WITH THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY"

This is in response to a memorandum dated November 4, 1999, from M. Springer, same 
subject as above.  

Please be advised that IRO has carefully reviewed the subject MD, including revisions, and has 
no comments.  
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